
 

 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
Tidy Up Day – The PTA are 

hosting a tidy up day at school 

on Saturday 19th March, we 

hope to see as many of you 

there as possible. Thank you 
 

 
 

Covid Update – We currently 

have 1 case within the school. 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

 

March 

Thurs 17 – Year 5/6 Tag Rugby 

Festival at Wymondham Rugby 

Club. (During the school day) 

Sat 19 – Tidy Up Day. 

W/C 21 – RE Week. 

W/C 28 – Parents meetings. 

Fri 29 – Year 2 Kwik Cricket Festival 

at Hethersett and Tas Valley Cricket 

Club. (During the school day) 

Thur 31 – Egg Drop Challenge. 

 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Fri 1 – Easter Service. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

May 

Mon 9th -12th Year 6 National SATs 

test week. 

 

 

Newsletter Spring               
Friday 12/03/22  

It’s a week of thankyous!  

Lots of exciting things have been happening this week, including Class 3 going 

on their first residential to Alymerton, they’ve had a wonderful time and they’ve 

been very lucky with the weather!  
 

We received a new shed and we love it! The shed was very generously donated 

to the school, thank you to all the parents who made it happen! 

We’ve continued to receive voluntary contributions, which will not only help 

refresh class one, but will help provide new resources to each and every class 

room for the new summer term, so thank you so much for your help. 

 

 

 

Flyers for the East Anglian Game 

& Country Fair will be coming 

home with all the children this 

week. The event is taking place 

on the 23rd & 24th April at Euston 

Estate and if you book tickets in 

advance you can save up 25% on 

tickets off the gate price. 


